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SRB TECHNOLOGIES INCORPORATED
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Isotopes Branch Division of .)U
Materials Licensing D #e
Nuclear Regulatory Commission

/ h d'h gWashington, D.C. 20555
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Gentlemen:

We have recently installed a computer system to process
transfers of devices under the above license. The system was
also expected to prepare the quarterly Report of Transfers.

At the present time, the system is not ready to prepare
the report, and we anticipate additional programming to
generate the report will take 45 days.

Please accept this letter as our formal request for a 45-
iday delay in the due date for the Transfer Report for October j

through December 1987.
!
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Thank you for your attention and understanding.

Very tr yours,

nald G. Harper
President
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